

Mrs. Marshall's Newsletter March 6, 2017

Important Dates

3/10 - All School Mass

3/17 - All School Mass/St. Joseph/St. Patrick Feast Day

March Virtue and Saint

Temperance/St. Teresa of Avila

March Psalm

"Teach me to do your will, for you are my God."

~ Psalm 143:10

Birthdays

Claire 3/12

Lydia 3/19

Classroom News



Dear Families,

Blessed Lent to you! This week in Math, we will begin learning about Time. In Language Arts, we will be learning about words with the following sounds: -oy and -oi. We will also continue writing an informational book.

In Religion, we will be learning about the church season of Lent. We will also be learning how to pray The Angelus. In Health, we will be talking about how to take responsibility when we make a mistake. In Social Studies, we will be learning about different kinds of communities. In Science, we will be investigating sound and vibration.

This month, we will be learning about the virtue of temperance: only having a healthy amount of something good. Jesus said, "If anyone wants to follow me, he must say "no" to the things he wants." ~ Luke 9:23

Last week they really enjoyed: Using Geoboards, Ash Wednesday Mass, and Stations of the Cross.

Reminders/Updates: *Please wear the royal blue polo shirt with khak pants on All School Mass days. The dates are listed above. Thanks! *Please return library books each Wednesday.

*May we all grow closer to our Lord during this Lent.

^{*}Mission Statement: Children following God in Faith, Respect, Knowledge, and Service.